VBH: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016
On 29/04/2016, Viettronics Binh Hoa Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016 as follows:

To prepare carefully for the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016, the Company delayed the time of the Meeting.

The annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016 will be held on June 4th of 2016

